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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 

 

County Road Closures for Culvert Replacements 

 

Crews from the Logan County Highway Department will be replacing culverts as 

part of our roadway maintenance program. 

 

Crews are planning to replace two culverts on County Road 44 between C.R. 

277 and S.R. 559.  The replacements have a scheduled starting date of 

09/06/2011, weather permitting.  The closure will occur between the hours of 

7:30 A.M. and 3:30 P.M and will continue through the end of the day on 

09/07/2011.   All scheduling is subject to weather conditions. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 

 

Logan County 
Engineer's Office 

1991 County Road 13 
P.O. Box 427 
Bellefontaine, OH  43311 
Phone 937-592-2791 
Fax 937-599-2658 

Contact:  
Scott C. Coleman, P.E., P.S. 
Logan County Engineer 
 


